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AIG Programs - Underwriting Bulletin
	99 High Street, 25th Floor
Boston, MA 02110
November 13, 2015

Please note that this Bulletin may provide an update or additional guidance to direction previously provided to you via your Underwriting Guidelines or Program Underwriting Authority document.  This Bulletin supersedes any such previous direction as of the effective date specified below and will be incorporated into your Underwriting Guidelines or Underwriting Authority document, if applicable, as future updates are issued.  If you have any questions or require clarification regarding this Bulletin, please contact your Program Manager.


Title: Maryland Health Care Provider Professional Liability Rate Increase Notification Requirement


This Bulletin serves to remind our Program Administrators providing Professional Liability insurance to health care providers on an admitted basis in the State of Maryland that, pursuant to Maryland Insurance Law Section 11-211, a notification is required to be sent to all impacted in-force policyholders upon the submission of a filing for a rate increase.

Attached below is a template that may be used to satisfy the above requirement.




As indicated in the template provided, the notification informs impacted policyholders that a rate increase filing has been submitted in the State of Maryland and may be subject to a hearing by the Commissioner.  It further advises that the policyholder’s renewal quote/policy may be impacted by the proposed rate increase.  Please note that providing this notification does not alleviate the need or requirement to provide a conditional renewal notification to impacted policyholders in compliance with Maryland Insurance Law and/or Regulation. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]In the event the Company submits a rate increase filing to the Maryland Insurance Administration related to your Program, you will be reminded of this requirement prior to the filing submission.

You are required to maintain copies of all notifications that are provided in this regard. 

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please contact your AIG Program Manager.  Thank you for your cooperation.


The information and other material contained herein is proprietary to AIG Programs and intended for internal use only.  Unauthorized disclosure, dissemination, copying or other use of this information and material without the express written permission of AIG Programs is strictly prohibited.

Division Control Number:  AIG PROGRAMS (2015 #32)
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[bookmark: _GoBack]RE:  Maryland – Health Care Provider Rate Increase Notification







This letter is being sent to you as required by the State of Maryland's Insurance Law Section 11-211.



With respect to its Professional Liability insurance for health care providers, the                 (insert Company name)             has filed a proposed rate increase with the Maryland Insurance Commissioner.  A hearing may be requested with respect to the filing under Section 11-208(e), and an order, hearing, or refusal of a hearing by the Commissioner may be appealed under Subtitle 5 of Title 11.



Your renewal quote may include this proposed rate increase.  Please contact us or the Company if you have any questions regarding this letter or the proposed rate filing.



Agent Contact:







Company Contact:	
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